
From: Angela Woodard <awoodard@centralpinesnc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 3:25 PM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Cc: Yvonne Gilyard <Yvonne.Gilyard@wake.gov>; Rebecca Hornaday 
<rebeccahornaday@msn.com> 
Subject: RE: Appointment Requested 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Thanks, Toni.  

Rebecca initially began this process in January 2025, completing the application and vetting 
process.  She has completed all the other aspects of the program, which included 7 to 10 hours of 
independent study, 10 to 14 hours of facility visitations, and classroom hours, which totaled 16 to 
20 hours.  

Rebecca has also been attending the monthly meetings, which is another requirement for being a 
Volunteer, and is eager to become an official Community Advisory Committee Volunteer.  When she 
completed her classroom training, the state required a “wet signature” attesting to completion. This 
particular program via the State does not have DocuSign, nor do they allow a typed signature.  

Unfortunately, Rebecca was experiencing printer issues at home, which delayed her submission of 
the information to the State for approval of her completion, in turn delaying the submission of the 
documentation to the Board.  

Please consider adding her to the Agenda for her appointment in the next Board meeting. 

Respectfully, 

Angela 

 

  

Angela Woodard 
Regional Long Term Care 
Ombudsman 
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